
ST. MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

                                    

 

 

 

 

E-MAIL: info@stmarysntb.newtownbutler.ni.sch.uk 
            

1st November 21 

Dear Parents, 
 

Following consultation, we are pleased to extend our After School Club until 4.30pm each 

afternoon, commencing Tuesday 2nd November. We will continue with mitigating measures, in 

an effort to limit or prevent possible COVID transmission between classes.  

 

Places must be pre-booked and paid through School Money 24 hours in advance. 

 

 2-3pm slots will be available for P1 and 2.  

 3-4.30 slots are available for P1-7.  

 Only 10 places will be available for each club each day and this will be on a first book, 

first secured basis. If pupils do not attend for pre-booked places, no refunds will be 

available.  

 Activities will for the most part be in the hall to facilitate social distancing between 

pupils from different classes. 

 Where possible, children will be seated in class groups.  

 If a single child attends from any class, they will join another group in the interests of 

the social engagement.  

 Activities have been planned which will facilitate pupils mostly completing table based 

tasks.  

 Table tops will be wiped before and after club.  

 Pupils will wash their hands before club.  

 Those booking into clubs between 3 and 4.30pm should bring a snack. 

 Pupils will have an opportunity to start homework between 3 and 3.30pm Monday-

Thursday. Homework should always be discussed with and checked by parents.  

 When the club ends at 3pm, pupils will be dismissed as usual – (those who travel 

by car to the church carpark, those who travel by bus or walk home, via the 

steps). 

 After 3pm, an adult should call to the front door and buzz through to reception to 

collect children at the agreed time.  
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School Money will go live to take bookings from this afternoon. Aine Martin and Niamh 

Creighan will lead the 2-3pm club on alternate days. The 3-4.30pm club will continue to be 

run by Kellie Cadden.  

 

If your child is attending Film Club on Fridays, please complete the attached permission 

slip and send it to school in an envelope marked for Kellie’s attention. If you wish a paper 

copy to be sent home, please email the school info account.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
 

 

 

Mrs. Kelly 

 

Principal  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

2.00-

3.00pm 

Homework 

Activities 

 

 

 

 

Games 

 

Art 

 

 

Outdoor play 

weather 

permitting/  

Film Club 

 

 

3.00-

4:30pm 

Homework (3-

3.30pm) 

Outdoor Sporting 

Activities 

(Weather 

Permitting) or 

Art  

 

Homework (3-3.30pm) 

Games Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework (3-3.30pm) 

Art Club 

 

 

 

Homework (3-3.30pm) 

Mindfulness 

Club  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


